

May 2024 Newsletter



12th - Mothers Day 20th - Victoria Day (daycare closed)

Spring)

Additional Info

The weather is warming up!
This means more outside
time for your child. In order
for us to be able to go
outside daily we need each
family to bring the following

- sunscreen labelled with your child's name
- a hat
- water bottle, also labelled

Reminders

- Please ensure your child is at the center by the cut off time to ensure the program is not disrupted.
- Please let us know if your child will be absent

Social Media

We encourage you to follow us on Facebook and instagram.

We also appreciate google reviews.

Birthdays

Happy Birthday Boaz May 27th

